Lisa Griffin

From: Lisa Griffin

Sent: 22 November 2021 09:28

To: Lisa Griffin

Subject: FW: Invalid Planning Application 2021/2501
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Lisa Griffin
Business Support Officer: Technical
t 01508 533655 e lisa.griffin@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk

This email and any attachments are intended for the addressee only and may be
confidential. If they come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor
must you copy or show them to anyone. Please advise the sender by replying to this
email immediately and then delete the original from your computer. Unless this email
relates to Broadland District Council or South Norfolk Council business it will be
regarded by the council as personal and will not be authorised by or sent on behalf of
the councils. The sender will have sole responsibility for any legal actions or
disputes that may arise. We have taken steps to ensure that this email and any
attachments are free from known viruses but in keeping with good computing practice,
you should ensure they are virus free. Emails sent from and received by members and
employees of Broadland District Council and South Norfolk Council may be monitored.
77777 Original Me —————

Sent: 21 November 2021 16:11

To: Planning <Planning.snc@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: Invalid Planning Application 2021/2501

Hello,

In reference to my invalid planning application referenced above, please find the
additional requested information.

1) Plum (Tl) - height reduction will be 2m = current height (vertical height of tree
on slant) of 4m, finishing height of 2m (height of hedgerow) Ash (T4) - measurement to
first branch is 3m (highest ash dieback seen is 5m) Ash (T5) - measurement to first
branch is 2.5m (highest ash dieback seen is 4m) Ash (T6) - measurement to first branch

is 2.5m (highest ash dieback seen is 4m)
Please let me know 1f this information will be sufficient or whether I need to submit
via the portal or else discuss with you in person. Just to note that Tom Bird will be

helping me undertake the tree works if the application is approved.

Kind regards,

Chris Ward.




